
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
    

         
  

 
       

 
 

TO: 	 Licensees and Registrants 

FROM:		 Julia Schmitt, Manager 
Office of Radiological Health 

DATE:		 November 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: 	 Revised Nebraska Regulations for Control of Radiation – Title 180 

Revisions and additions to the Nebraska Regulations for Control of Radiation (Title 180) are nearing 
completion. Changes in Chapters were required to meet compatibility provisions under the Agreement State 
status with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). Additional changes were made for clarification 
and formatting purposes, and reflect items discussed during the public hearing process. Authority for these 
regulations is found in Neb. Rev. Stat. § 81-3117(7). 

Updated regulations will be available as they are amended on our website www.dhhs.ne.gov/rad under the 
“Rules and Regulations” tile. A brief summary of revisions and list of effective dates can also be found on our 
website at www.dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Radiation-Control-Regulations.aspx. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Office of Radiological Health: 

Phone: (402) 471-2168 
FAX:     (402) 471-0169   
Email: DHHS.RadiationPrograms@nebraska.gov. 
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